Nagaland Board of School Education
Kohima

NOTIFICATION NO. 67/ 2022
Dated Kohima, the 21% June 2022

No.NBE-50/Ex-Com(10)/2022-23 i It is hereby notified for information of all
concerned that there is a technical mistake in the Admit Card of HSLC Compartmental
Examination 2022 scheduled to commence from 27% June 2022.

Therefore, all Centre Superintendents of HSLC Compartmental Examination
2022 are informed that after the examination is over, the Admit Cards of all the candidates
are to be collected back. The Board shall reissue the Admit Cards at the time of issuing the
Marksheets of HSLC Compartmental Examination 2022.

The Centre Schools are requested to kindly bring back the Admit Cards at the
time of collection of the Marksheets.

Centre Schools may kindly inform the candidates for compliance.

Sd/- Asano Sekhose
Chairman

No.NBE-50/Ex-Com(10)/2022-23/1481 Dated Kohima, the 21* June 2022

A. Copy for information and necessary action:
1. All the Centre Superintendents of HSLC Compartmental Examination 2022 (June).
2. Office Copy.
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( Ranguiibuing Nsarangbe )
\/ Secretary



